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The Senate at its 359th meeting held on 31st 
January, 2018 approved the Mid-
Semester break (for 1st Semester 

2017/2018 Session) to take effect from 
Monday, 26th March to Sunday, 1st April, 2018.

The above information is for the University 
community, according to a statement by the 
Registrar, Fatima Binta Mohammed dated  14th 
March, 2018.

Lectures resume on Tuesday, 3rd April, 2018.

The University Management wishes all students a 
happy break.
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